
purchaâer of such staples as flour, sait, evaporated
miik, stockfish, rice, cernent, and other building
materials. There are no formai procedures for
registration but potentiai suppiiers are advlsed to
express their interest to NNSG in wrlting, provldlng
current prices and, where practical, samples. The
NNSC requests bids from those who have pre-
qualitied. Tenders are rarely published.

Consulting Services
Canadian consulting flrms are solidly established in
the Nigerian market, and more than half a dozen have
set up local offices, generaliy In partnership with local
lnterests. Shortages of technical manpower in Nigeria
wilI iikeiy continue for some time and opportunities
exist in many sectors (electrical, transportation,
petroleum, urban planning, resource studles, water
and sewerage, forestry and agriculture).
Anticîpating the needs of potentiai clients la
particularly important and it is advisable to submît
prequalification documents in advance. Most often,
only selective invitations to bld are made, based on
the information at hand.
According te, Nigerian regulations, normaily only 20
per cent of consultlng tees can b. taken In foreign
currency. Exceptions are possible, but difficuit te
obtain.


